The 4000 pound weight limit that is trying to be enforced on the upper Willamette river. Limits many families to use this waterway.
Rivers are federally owned and are regulated for states to protect for their citizens to use. You are not protecting the river you are
limiting it.. This is a terrible bill and should be thrown out immediately



